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I received notice for the Public Hearing for Architectural Variance for 128 Castile Street. My vote is a
definite NO. I do not want a metal roof or Metal Carport in the neighborhood. It needs to keep the
tile roof historical look for our neighborhood.
 
Linda Franzen
629 Armada Rd S
Venice, Florida
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